
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, Monday, March 1, 2021: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) extended the COVID emergency 

declaration. 

 

 The Board approved a Supplemental Agreement to the construction contract with Beacon 

Construction LLC for Stump Bridge Road for a fee not to exceed $18,149.87.  

 

 The Board approved $29,936 for Stantec Consulting Services to develop construction 

plans to realign Smith-Carr Road’s intersection with Yandell Road. 

 

 The Board approved and awarded a contract to Southern Rock, LLC for $448,500 for the 

Way Road and Banks Road Culvert Replacement Project.  Southern Rock, LLC was the 

lowest bidder. 

 

 The Board approved LFP, LLC’s request to rezone property on Catlett Road from R-1 

residential to R-2 residential.   

 

 The Board approved a Private Sign Standard Review on Calhoun Station Parkway. 

 

 The Board approved a site plan for Sherwin Williams in Dees Plaza. 

 

 The Board approved County Attorney Mike Espy to request an Attorney General’s 

opinion regarding the County running the City of Canton’s upcoming municipal election 

since they recently abolished the City’s election commission.   

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, March 15, 2021, at  

5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 


